
Ms. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Box 4716
Santa Barbara, California 93103 
U.S.A.

October 21, 1974

Dear Ms. Mann Borgese,

I am writing to say that we need your box on the United Nations Conference 
rapidly. Vie haven't cut your article drastically, but to complete the 
paper, we do need an up-dating on what happened at the Conference. Could 
you send us the box before the beginning of November? This is the latest 
deadline, since the manuscripts should have been sent to the printer by 
the end of this week.

Many thanks for your cooperation,

EUROPEAN
BUSINESS

I73, rue de Turbigo 
75003 Paris 
Tèi. 272 67 46 
278 72 25

Yours sincerely,

' f t

I. R. Hourwich

/



Ms. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Box 4716
Santa Barbara, California 93103 
U.S.A.

October 1, 1974173, rue de Turbigo 
75003 Paris 
Tèi. 272 67 46 
278 72 25

EUROPEANBUSINESS

Dear Ms. Mann Borgese,

This is just a short note to say that the next issue of EUROPEAN BUSINESS 
will be going to press soon. We'll be using your text and would like to 
have the box as quickly as possible. Could you send it--and the photos-- 
at your earliest convenience?

Many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

I. R. Hourwich



EUROPEANBUSINESS Mrs. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
The Center for the Study of 
Démocratie Institutions73, me de Turbigo 

75003 Paris 
Tel. 172 Ó7 46 
278 72 25 Santa Barbara, Calif. 93103 

ILS.A.

Box 4068

July 5, 1973

Dear Mrs. Mann Borgese,

I am writing on behalf of Henry Dougier, who is also the editor of 
EUROPEAN BUSINESS. We should like to publish your article on the^ 
oceans in our forthcoming issue of the review. The only problem is 
that the article is a bit too long.

Do you think you could shorten the piece from its present 31 pages 
to about 22 pages? Mr. Dougier would also like to have a small, two- 
page "box'* on the conference in Caracas, describing briefly what was 
accomplished. Do you think you could do this and send it to us before 
the end of July?

Hoping to hear from you soon,

/ P.S. We usually print a couple of photos of the author alongside each 
I article. Could you please send us several black and white candid

snaoshots (taken on vacation, at home, at work, ate.)? Thank you.

Yours sincerely,



EUROPEANBUSINESS Mrs. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
The Center for the Study of 
Démocratie Institutions73, rue de Turbigo 

75003 Paris 
Tèi. 272 67 46 
278 72 25

Box 4068
Santa Barbara, Calif. 93103 
U.S.A.

July 5, 1973

Dear Mrs. Mann Borgese,

I am writing on behalf of Henry Dougier, who is also the editor of 
EUROPEAN BUSINESS. We should like to publish your article on the_ 
oceans in our forthcoming issue of the review. The only problem is 
that the article is a bit too long.

Do you think you could shorten the piece from its present 31 pages 
to about 22 pages? Mr. Dougier would also like to have a small, two- 
page "box" on the conference in Caracas, describing briefly what was 
accomplished. Do you think you could do this and send it to us before 
the end of July?

Hoping to hear from you soon,

P.S. We usually pvrint a couple of photos of the author alongside each 
article. Could you please send us several black and white candid 
snapshots (taken on vacation, at home, at work, etc.)? Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

I. R. Hourwich



ELISABETH MANN BOIGESE
BOX 4716

SANTA RARBARA CALIFORNIA 93103

Paris, le 13 Août 1974

Mrs. Mann Borgese,

Thank you very much for your letter of 3rd August to M. Hourwich 
Sasha 1s on holidays. Please do send us what you can to update 

your paper. The end of August 1s fine, bit 1s of course a last minute deadline.

173, rue de Turbigo 
75003 Paris 
Tèi 272 67 46 
278 72 25

EUROPEANBUSINESS

Thanking you 1n advance. 
Yours sincerely.

Henry Dougler


